John Hill School S

Within District Trip Permission

In order to make learning relevant to students’ real-world experiences, field trips are planned to
take place at various times throughout the year. One of the great benefits of being a student in
Boonton is that there is not always a need to travel far to gain an enriching learning experience
or to put one’s skills and knowledge to work outside of the school building. In fact, such
opportunities can often be just a short walk or commute away. While we will always notify you
when short walking trips are planned, this form provides an opportunity for you to offer
permission for our staff to plan these more frequent learning excursions in town.

Please sign below to indicate that John Hill School has permission to take your child on local
field trips within the Town of Boonton.

Name of Parent/Guardian

Signature: Date:




